27th March, 1961.

Dr S. Wurm Australian National University, Canberra A.C.T.

Dear Dr Wurm,

Recently I discussed with Peter Hamilton of Wattle Recordings the possibilities of bringing out an L.P. disc of MUSIC FROM THE NEW GUINEA HIGHLANDS. He likes the idea and has asked me to assist in compiling the material.

Selections will be made from the tape collections of Ralph Bulmer, Dr Bruce Biggs, Robert Glasse. And , in a letter I have just received from Mr Bulmer, he suggests that you also may wish to contribute.

I should be very glad to hear any musical material which you may have collected on tape during your linguistic work, and whether there is some way of arranging for this in the near future.

Kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,